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MEMORANDUM 

March 9, 1966 

MEMORANDUM FOR DR. FLAX 

Dr. Brown, after reading the 
proposed memo from General Evans con-
cerning the MOL Program, commented that 
the memo, as written, is not clear and 
discusses only the PSAC changes. Dr. 
Brown stated that the memo should mention 
the slippage and the reasons since there 
is a difference of approximately nine (9) 
months. 

Would you please rewrite the memo 
for the Secretary? 
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